
Acura Recall Notification        
2014 Model Year Acura RLX 
2014-2015 Model Year Acura MDX 
Front Seatbelts 
 
 
NHTSA Recall Date: October 7, 2014 
NHTSA Recall Number: XX-XXX 
 
Recall Defect Description: 
Very low temperatures (below -8oF) may affect the ability of the driver’s and front 
passenger’s seatbelt to extend or retract.  
 
Safety Risk: 
A seatbelt that cannot be used properly by the seat occupant increases the risk of injury or 
crash. 
 
Recall Remedy:  
The owners of all affected vehicles will be contacted by mail and asked to take their vehicle 
to a Honda automobile dealer. The dealer will replace the driver’s seatbelt and the 
passenger’s seatbelt, free of charge. Because the new vehicle warranty on all affected 
vehicles would have provided a free repair for the problem addressed by this recall, without 
any payment by the owner, reimbursement for pre-notification repairs will not be offered. 
Notification to customers about this recall is expected to begin on October 23, 2014.   
 
Honda Recall Number:   Acura MDX - JK7 

    Acura RLX - JK8 
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